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 A New Year’s Prayer    

God of all time, help us enter the New Year quietly, 
thoughtful of who 
we are to ourselves and to others, mindful that our 
steps make an  
Impact and our words carry power.  May we walk 
gently. May we 
Speak only after we have listened well. Creator of all 
life, help us enter  
The New Year reverently, aware that you have 
endowed every creature 
 and plant, every person and habitat with beauty and 
purpose. May we 
 Regard the world with tenderness. May we honor 
rather than destroy. 
Lower of all souls, help us enter the New Year joyfully, 
willing to laugh 
And dance and dream, remembering our many gifts 
with thanks and 
Looking forward to blessings yet to come. May we 
welcome your 
Lavish love. In this new year, may the grace and 
peace of Christ bless 
Us now and in the days ahead. 
          -Vinita Hampton Wright; Offered by Douglas 
Ruschman 

 

Hello Families,  
I am excited to begin my new role 
as Director. I will continue to teach 
my preschool class for the 
remainder of the year. I am 
looking forward to getting to know 
all of you in the coming months.  
Please feel free to contact me if 
you have any questions or 
concerns. My email is: 
kzwierzchowski@sc.sgfp.org. You 
can also reach me on the Remind 
App or call the Center.  
Praying that we all have a Happy 
Healthy New Year! 
 
Love, 
Ms. Kelly 
 

 

Important Dates  Inclement Weather 
January 1st: CLOSED Happy New Year! 

January 2nd: Day Care Only 
January 3rd: Day Care only CLOSING AT 12PM 
January 16-17th: Pajama Day 
January 20th: Daycare Only 

January 21st-22nd: Kindergarten Teacher Meet and 
Greet: 7:30-9:30 am 
January 26th: Open House: 10am-12:30pm 
January 26-31st: Catholic Schools Week 

 
If St. Christopher School closes, we 
will be open for Daycare only. There 
will be NO Preschool on that day.  I 
will notify you using the Remind 
App.  
Please make sure you are signed up 
for the App, so you receive 

messages. 
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